
Have you experienced, or do you care for a person
with an eating disorder? Do you live in
Bedfordshire or Luton? 
We are looking to speak to people aged 18+ who
have, or support someone, with recent experience
of an eating disorder, who have seen a GP or been
supported by another service

WE WANT TO

IN BEDFORDSHIRE AND LUTON

WE WANT TO HEAR FROM YOU ABOUT YOUR
EXPERIENCES, TO HELP MAKE CHANGES TO
LOCAL SERVICES FOR ADULTS
EXPERIENCING AN EATING DISORDER

SCAN THE QR CODE OR
GET IN TOUCH WITH THE
INFLUENCE AND
PARTICIPATION TEAM VIA
EMAIL TO FIND OUT MORE.
WE WOULD LOVE TO HEAR
FROM YOU BEFORE 9TH
JUNE 2023

HEAR YOUR VOICE

elft.iandp@nhs.net




Scan 
camera here


